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Jean Fraser - Support for Munjoy Heights Att. 9x

From:  Peter Bagg <peterbaggl@gmail.com>
To: <JF@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 12/12/2013 8:26 PM

Subject: Support for Munjoy Heights

I would like to voice my support for the development planned off Walnut St on the west
side of Munjoy Hill called "Munjoy Heights".

This development, as designed, will take an ugly, overgrown, very steep, frequently
trash-spattered piece of land and make it into an attractive set of homes. The overall
appearance of the immediate neighborhood will be significantly improved.

[ understand, furthermore, that the developer has entered into a legal agreement to
preserve access to the Portland Trails "Jack Path" which bisects the property. This will
ensure that the public continues to have access through the Munjoy Heights property
between Walnut St and North St, including access to the community garden at the north
end of the site.

My wife and I just moved to North St, and are considering buying one of the Munjoy
Heights condominiums. We both feel strongly that this project will make this small part
of the city much more attractive and desirable.

I can be reached at 207-272-8218 or at the email address above. Please support the
Munjoy Heights project.

Thank you,

Peter Bagg
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